
McGILL UHIVERSITY 
Department of Physical Education.

T'

October 5th,1933.

To the Members of the
Athletic Board,

McGill University.

Dear Sir,
$ thought you might be interested in seeing 

the attached report which will form the basis of a dis­
cussion on the mingling of amateurs and professionals 
at the forthcoming meeting of the Amateur Athletic Union 
of Canada.

Yours very truly,

jil^'
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